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Holidays 
Hooray for holidays! Thank you, God, for holidays, and all the good things they 
bring. After you had created the world you rested, so you know how good holi-

days are. They are such a fun time! 
Help us to make them a happy time for our parents, too, and for all the people 

we share the holidays with. Please keep us safe. 
Thank you, God, for holidays! 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Fri 30 June 
End of Term 2 3.15pm 
Mon 17 July 
Start of Term 3 8.45am 
Fri 21 July 
Parish Movie 
Mon 24 July 
Team Colours Day 
Wed 26 July 
PAB Meeting 
Thurs 3 Aug 
100 Days of Foundation 
Tues 8 Aug 
Feast of St Mary of the Cross 
MacKillop - Gold Coin Dona-
tion for Josephs Corner 
Wed 9 Aug 
P&F Meeting 
School Disco 
Mon 14-Fri 18 Aug 
Italian Week 
Tues 15 Aug 
Feast of the Assumption 
Mon 21-Fri 25 Aug 
Book Week - Escape to Every-
where 
Mon 21 Aug 
Book Week Parade 
Fri 25 Aug 
Catholic Secondary College 
Year 7 2019 Applications close 
Thurs 21 Sept 
Susan McLean Cyber Safety 
Parent Workshop 7.00-
8.30pm 
 

SACRAMENTS 2017 
Reconciliation (Year 3) 
Thursday 14 September 
Confirmation (Year 6) 
Friday 17 November 

“You believe because you can see me. Happy are those who have not seen and yet believe.”  John 20:19-31 

Dear Parents, 
As we prepare to bring Term Two to a close I would like to thank all of you who have con-
tributed to the life of our school. Thank you to all the wonderful parents who have given 
their time to help out around the school in so many different ways. A special thank you to 
all the Parents and Friends for their work this term. A very special thank you to Lyndal 
Acreman and her very entrepreneurial team for organising such a fun and successful Triv-
ia Night for our community. Congratulations on a wonderful effort and a big thank you for 
raising a whopping $6194.55 for Our Lady’s school.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Last week we celebrated the Mass of the Sacred Heart and the children of Our Lady’s 
school worked hard to raise much needed funds for the Vincent De Paul Society. We 
thank all the parents for their donations and all the children who supported this im-
portant community fundraising event in which we live out our Christian mission of soli-
darity with others in our community. 

SAVE THE DATE– Thursday 21st of September 7pm-8:30pm Susan McLean Cyber Safety – Parent Infor-
mation Session In the Father John Maher Auditorium http://www.cybersafetysolutions.com.au/ 

A big thank you to all the Parents and 

Friends who helped to organise this 

wonderful night and especially to 

Lyndal Acreman for all her hard work! 

Our TRIVIA NIGHT RAISED an AMAZING $6194.55! 
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EXTRA Curricula Lunchtime  

Activities 

At Our Lady’s 

At Our Lady’s school we are always looking for ways to provide a differentiated school environment by offer-

ing alternative choices as we strive to more deeply engage our students. We know that children are all 

different and are interested in different things. We have applied this belief to what we offer our students 

during their lunchtime break. During Terms 1 and 2 we have had many teachers who have so generously 

given up their time to offer our students a wider variety of clubs and activities that they can participate in 

during lunchtime. These are all very well attended and the children have really loved these extra-curricula 

opportunities to add some alternatives to what they can do at lunchtime. We will continue the following ex-

tra-curricula clubs and activities in Term 3. 

The Glee Club 

Choir 

The Film Club 

The Coding Club 

The Games Club 

The MacKillop Village activities 

We invite all children to try out these clubs if they haven’t al-

ready done so. 

Thank you to all the teachers who throughout this year 

have organised so many Extra-curricula activities for our 

children to enjoy during lunchtimes. 



Our mural is complete! 
Congratulations to Miss Pina who designed the mural and the children and staff of Our Lady’s School who 
worked on this project. We now have a permanent reminder of our connection to each other and our con-
nection to our God. The piece of scripture represented in the mural is from the Gospel of John 15:15 

I am the vine and you are the branches 

School Improvements 
The school environment needs ongoing maintenance and repair. During the school holidays there will be 
many improvements underway. Mr Paul Williams will be overseeing the work as he is our Maintenance man 
while Steve Cozzi is away on Long Service Leave. The following works will be hopefully completed during the 
school holiday: 

 The installation of a new Garden from the front entrance, around 
the main office and in front of the Art Room. 

 7 New wall heaters for Rooms A, B, C, D, G, H and Staffroom. 
 Installation of RedCat audio systems to all rooms in the school to 

improve the quality of the learning environment for all students. 
 The replacing of seats around the 

trees near the church area as seen in 
this picture. 

Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Wishing you all a safe and happy holiday 
During the time I am away I will be in Italy visiting family and do-
ing some travelling. I will be keeping you all in my thoughts and 
prayers.  
I take this opportunity to thank you all for your ongoing support 
of both myself and our beautiful school.  May God bless you all. 



Many thanks to all that attended the P&F Trivia Night last Friday Night. From 
all reports a great night was had by all! Congratulations and extra thanks to 
Mrs Lyndal Acreman (mother of Teague and Cade), Mrs Michelle Hayes 
(mother of Kobie) and all the Committee for all their hard work in organising 
donations, setting up the room and ensuring the night was a great success! 



 








